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4 April 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we approach Easter break, I felt it important to write to you and reflect on what has occurred for year 10 
during this term. Following the conclusion of the year 10 practice exams, their grades will be on their 
upcoming WAD for you to see. I can say that it has been a pleasure to see how much preparation the 
students have put in as well as their engagement throughout. We hope that the students are able to learn 
lessons from these exams and incorporate these into the planning when they sit their next set when they 
are in year 11.  
 
I would like to thank all of the students who applied for a role on our student leadership team, it was an 
honour to be on the panel and witness the incredible students we have in our year group. All of the 
students who applied should be extremely proud of their achievements, as am I. I would like to congratulate 
the four head students, senior prefects and prefects who I know will represent the year group and Wildern 
School with pride over the next year.  
 
At this point I feel it important that I let you know that I will be leaving Wildern School at the end of this term, 
due to taking on a new role in a different school. This is a bittersweet moment for me, having been the 
Director of Progress and Achievement for the class of 2026 since they were in year 8, I am invested in the 
year group and really wish them all of the success in their future.  
 
Throughout my two and a half years at Wildern school I have had the support of fantastic ADOPA’s, Miss 
Wiley, Mrs Thomas and now Mr Ryan-Heaney, I know that he will continue to support the year group as 
they move into year 11. It would be remiss of me if I did not mention the outstanding work the year 10 tutor 
team and senior leadership team play in the support of your child every day and I know they will continue to 
do so during their last 13 months at Wildern School. 
 
Thank you to you all for your support over the last two and a half years, it has been a pleasure to work with 
you and your child. I look forward to hearing about what incredible things they go on to achieve. Have a 
fantastic Easter break when it arrives.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr Z Kinnaird 
Year 10 Director of Progress and Achievement  

 


